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                 VICARS SHIELD
36 HOLE STABLEFORD EVENT

OVER 2 DAYS 9th March & 30thst April 2012
HISTORY

The Vicars Shield is in memory of Sir William Vicars, President 1907-1910. The Shield was donated and the trophy endowed in 1951 by Sir William’s Daughter, Mrs. R I Furber. Originally a one-day 36 hole stableford event, it is now held over two 18 hole rounds. The first winner of the Vicars Shield was Mr. D R Hill-Douglas. 
CONDITIONS OF COMPETITION.

1.
The competition is open to Full Playing, Visiting, Junior and Sub Junior Members of Bowral Golf Club only and will be played in accordance with the Rules of Golf and the Local Rules of Bowral Golf Club.

2.
The standard Club ball competition will be run in conjunction with each round of this event.

3.
The standard entry fee will be charged for each round.

4.
Players will play off Club Handicaps (Max 36) which will remain unchanged for the second        round.

5.
In the case of a tie, the winner will be determined by count back.
1. 6.
The winner will have his name engraved on the Vicars Shield and announced at the Club’s Annual Presentation of Trophies Dinner. All winners and runners-up will each receive a voucher for single entry and complimentary food at the Club’s Annual “Presentation of Trophies” Dinner.

Kevin Burke
Captain

March 9th 2013
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